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November Birthdays: 
November 5th- Zack Johnson 
November 12th- Gabriel Lopez 

 

 
Reminders: 

● Parents who plan to attend 
Thanksgiving Lunch must 
get a visitor pass from the 
main office. 

● Flu shot forms are due no 
later than November 2nd. 

● PTO Meeting November 5th 
@6pm in the auditorium. 

● Canned food drive this 
month! 

● Please make sure your child 
is dressed for the weather 
each day. We will have 
outside recess when 
weather permits! 
 

 

 
Tuckerman Elementary-2nd grade 

chesney.ivy@smail.astate.edu 

Upcoming Events  

November 3rd  Election Day 
Activities 

November 11th  Veterans Day 
Activities  

November 19th  Classroom 
Thanksgiving 
Celebration  

November 20th  
@11:30 in The 

Cafeteria  

Thanksgiving 
Lunch (Parents 

Welcome) 

November 
23rd-27th 

Thanksgiving 
Break! 


